From: Vince Bertoni <vince.bertoni@lacity.org>
Sent time: 07/09/2020 04:34:46 PM
To: Flora Melendez <flora.melendez@lacity.org>

Mindy Nguyen <mindy.nguyen@lacity.org>; Milena Zasadzien <milena.zasadzien@lacity.org>; Luciralia Ibarra <Luciralia.Ibarra@lacity.org>; Lisa

Ce: Webber <lisa.webber@lacity.org>

Subject: Re: Steve Bohlen, State Geologist and Head of the California Geological Survey Requesting a Phone Call

Also, please schedule a briefing prior to the call with Luci.
Thanks

Sent from my iPhone
On Jul 9, 2020, at 4:32 PM, Vince Bertoni <vince.bertoni@lacity.org> wrote:

Please schedule a time. Thanks

Sent from my iPhone

On Jul 9, 2020, at 4:29 PM, Flora Melendez <flora.melendez@lacity.org> wrote:

Hello sir.

Steve Bohlen, State Geologist and Head of the California Geological Survey, contacted the office
requesting to speak with you regarding the Hollywood Center Project. His personal cell is (703) 342-
9062. Please advise if you'd prefer I schedule some time.

I've copied Mindy, Milena, Luci and Lisa in this email.
Thank you.

~ Angie

Flora (Angie) Melendez
Executive Administrative Assistant
Los Angeles City Planning

200 N. Spring St., Suite 525C
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